
 
 

No. 346 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Corporate and Information Services: 

 

Property Leasing Services 

 

1. Please advise whether NTG’s commitment to NABERS-rated office 

environments requires regular maintenance and refurbishment of pre-

existing office spaces in order to meet the requirements?  

 

2. In order to ensure that a department or office remains NABERS-compliant, 

would it often be more economic for a new building to be built rather than 

retrofit a pre-existing office building?  

 

3. How many buildings in the Darwin CBD are unfit for use by NTG due to the 

commitment to a NABERS-based policy? 

 


